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August & September 
Outreach

Community Workshop at 
The Opportunity Center (TOD) 8/1

Ham Morrison Properties 8/1
Charleston County Assessor 
(TOD) 8/1

TOD Advisory Committee 
(TOD) 8/2

Metro Chamber Regional 
Policy Committee Meeting 8/2

City of North Charleston 
(TOD) 8/2

Black Charleston Professionals 8/7
Lighthouse for the Blind 8/9
HARCC (TOD) 8/10
Fairgrounds Park and Ride 
Public Meeting (NEPA) 8/22

Lighthouse for the Blind 8/24

Black Charleston Professionals 8/24

Goose Creek NAACP 8/24
Neighbors Together 8/28

Reynolds Ave. Property Owners 8/29

Union Heights Community Day 9/9

Charleston Metro Chamber 
Housing Summit 9/12

City of Charleston 9/13
Charleston Drive Electric 
Event 9/23

4
virtual 

engagements

175+
community 

members reached

16
in-person 

events

15+
stakeholders 

reached

20

August and  
September Outreach

Total 
Engagement 

Activities

Upcoming 2023 Milestones

•	 Continued development of 
60% design plans

•	 Transit Oriented Development 
(TOD) community meetings

•	 Review of the project schedule 
to incorporate 60% and 100% 
design milestones

Milestones Ahead: LCRT Continues Progress in 2023

The LCRT project continues to move forward 
as we approach the final months of 2023. 
The project team is actively developing 
60% design plans and continues to engage 
with stakeholders, on-corridor businesses, 
communities, and property owners as the 
project progresses through design.

The team identified a need to evaluate 
and update three station locations along 
the corridor to support ridership for LCRT, 
reflect public and community feedback, and 
align with other local projects on or near  
the corridor. 

These proposed station changes consist of:

Adding a 
station at 

Helm Avenue

Postponing the Durant 
Avenue station to a 

later date

Relocating the Huger 
Street station to the 

Lee Street area

Relocating the Milford 
Street station to 

Rosemont/Magnolia

Concept plans for these station locations are actively being developed, and the project 
team will meet with the surrounding neighborhoods and communities to discuss these 
proposed changes this fall.


